
 
Ritual Committee report to the Emanuel Board of Trustees June 2024 
 
The Ritual Committee met 7 times over the past fiscal year. 
 
The major project for this past year has been to support the Torah Restoration 
Project co-chaired by Randie Fierberg and Tamar Margolis.  Randie and Tamar 
have done a phenomenal job of coordinating this project and organizing the 
many events related to the educational and fund-raising aspects of this 
project.   
 
Other tasks of the Ritual Committee this past year include the purchase of a 
transliterated siddur for Shabbat morning, the purchase of more hagadot for 
the community seder, and the purchase of Megilat Esther for Purim. 
 
The Ritual Committee has discussed approved protocols for in-person and on 
Zoom services. 
 
The Ritual Committee continues to support having a student Rabbi or Cantor. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Donald N. Miller, PhD 
Charlotte Bower 
Co-Chairs Emanuel Ritual Committee 
 
 
 
 


